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It has been quite an incredible Autumn Term, 
with so much going on.  The children certainly 
deserve a break, and we hope you all enjoy 
plenty of time with friends and family over the 
festive period.  We wish you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

 
 
 
Christmas Panto! 
 
Wow! What a fantastic show.  The children had 
a great time watching Wizard of Oz this week – 
and eating ice cream.  There were plenty of 
laughs and a few jumps thrown in for good 
measure!  
 
Road Safety 
 
We have been speaking lots about Road Safety 
recently so it was great to be able to invite an 
organisation into school to talk to children about 
how can be safe when out and about.  Every 
child within school took part in a workshop 
ranging from how to cross a road safely to the 
importance of seat belts in a car, the children 
engaged brilliantly and the leader was very 
impressed with their involvement.  
 
 
Attendance 
 
Our attendance as a school is currently 96% 
which is really positive, it will be fantastic if we 
can maintain this as we move into the New 
Year.  Raising attendance is so important, not 
only because if children are in school, they can 
learn, but also because is increases resilience 
and creates good habits for the children’s 
futures.  

 
 
Uniform 
 
As we move to the end of the year and children 
have growth spurts, we have noticed that there 
have been aspects of the uniform policy not 
being followed.  If you are in any doubt, please 
do refer to our website or contact us.  Especially 
for P.E - hoodies, leggings and shorts of various 
colors or with large logos or team brandings 
should not be worn. 
 
Choir to Care Home   
 
Each year some of our choir visit a local care 
home, they sing a number of Christmas songs 
which always puts a smile on the resident’s 
face.  After singing, the children then spend 
time talking to the residents and playing 
games.  It is always a lovely visit and one which 
both the care home and us look forward to each 
year.  
 
Home Learning 
 
Once again there were some amazing home 
learning projects on display this term.  It is really 
amazing to see the effort children put into these 
and the learning they get out of it.  Thank you to 
all those parents who support their children with 
these projects, as they really do have a great 
impact.  
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News from the PSA 
  
We all want to say a massive thank you to all of 
you who have helped raise funds for the school 
this year. You constantly go above and beyond 
with supporting us at all our events, for donating 
prizes, for volunteering your time, for allowing 
us to use your marquee’s. We thank you so 
much.  We have some exciting events to look 
forward to next year, we will let you know in 
January what we have planned.  Just one for 
the Calendar next year is our summer fayre on 
Sunday 7th July.  We are hoping to emulate the 
success of this year. 
 
We wish you all a very happy, healthy and 
wonderful Christmas and New Year, and look 
forward to sharing with you our exciting plans 
for next year. 
 
Thank you all once again for all your support. 
 
Katy, Laura, Caroline, Claire and Claire  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


